
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL : STANDARD COLLEGE, KONGBA 

IMPHAL EAST, MANIPUR 

ADMISSION NOTICE 
Imphal, the 12th June, 2025 

No.STANDC/01/admission(Pt-1}25: In continuation with the earlier notification dated 

5th June, 2025, this is to inform all concerned that the admission process of 

B.A./8.Sc. 1st Semester for the academic session 2025-26 is re-extended upto 

16th June, 2025 (3:00 PM). Admission process for vacant subjects will continue upto 

26th June, 2025 on open basis. 2nd and final list for certain subjects will be published 

on 17th June, 2025. Fresh form along with prospectus will be available during working 

hours. 

Details of the admission procedure can be obtained from the Administrative 

Block and College website: www.standardcollege.ac.in 

Copy to;-

1. Co-ordinator IQAC 
2. Convenor Admission Committee 
3. College Website 
4. Notice Board 
5. Guard File 

_/{{ .. 4vud k~ 
Prof. M. Suresh Singh 

Principal 
Standard College 
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